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April is Cancer Awareness Month.  Leadership is making it simple for you to donate and get a 
Daffodil pin to help support those who have been touched by Cancer in their lives.  Let's raise 
funds to find those cures!  Find Daffodil boxes in the Band room, Drama Room, Connect, the 
school Office, A101, and in the Caf at the register, making it easy for you to drop a donation 
and pick up a pin.  Thank you for your support, Eagles! 
 
Girls Rugby 
If there are any girls interested in playing Rugby, please see Ms. Norris by the end of the week. 
 
Caucus – Wed, April 17th, 2024 at 8am 
 
Alpha's very first Student Voice Forum – Wed, April 17th, 2024 
If you have RSVP’d, please come down to the library during your designated time slots! 9:10 
AM for junior students in grade 8 and 9. Seniors in grades 10, 11 and 12, please come at 
lunchtime to enjoy your lunch and then start the forum right after! See you there!  
 
Attention all ELL Students: 
ELL Assessments will be taking place Thursday, April 18th during period 8.  Please go to your 
period 8 class for attendance and then quickly proceed to your assessment room.  All 
assessment rooms are posted in ELL classrooms.  If you have any questions, please see Ms. 
Nguyen.  
 
Spring Semi-Formal Dance – Friday, April 26th, 2024 
Student Council will be hosting our first Spring Semi-Formal Dance for grades 10-12 on Friday, 
April 26th at the Metrotown Hilton from 6:30-9:30pm. This event will include catered 
appetizers, a DJ and a photobooth. Get your tickets for $25 at School Cash Online, or in the 
foyer at lunch! 
  
Attention Grade 12s 
Extra School leaving ceremony tickets are on sale now. You can purchase up to 10 additional 
tickets.  A reminder each student will receive 2 complimentary tickets.  Tickets can be 
purchased on school cash online and will be $5 each.  
 
Alpha Robotics 
We are pleased to announce that three of our Alpha Robotics teams have earned a spot to 
compete at the World Championships in Dallas, Texas from April 25 to May 3rd.  In an effort to 
assist with travel expenses, we are asking for your support.  If you or anyone you know or any 
local businesses are able to support us, we’d greatly appreciate it.   

If you are able to donate, please follow the link 
https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/635/16/false/true  It will ask you for the 
school, the amount and in the message you can note it is for Robotics. Once you submit your 
donation a tax receipt will be sent to you automatically. 

Thank you so much for your support! 

https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/635/16/false/true
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Dry Grad Tickets:  $70 Tickets 
Tickets will be available to purchase via school cash online.  Ticket price includes 
transportation. 
 
Dry Grad - 50/50 Raffle 
We are once again holding a 50/50 Raffle in support of Dry Grad 2024.   Our last raffle saw one 
lucky winner take home $3515.90! 

 Scan QR 
Code: 

 

Purchase 50/50 tickets by visiting our raffle 
website:  https://alphadrygrad.rafflenexus.com 

PURCHASE DATES: until May 1, 2024 until 12am 
DRAW DATE:  May 3, 2024 @ 3pm 

Thank you for your support! 
Alpha Dry Grad 2024 Committee 

Dry Grad Sponsors/Donations:  
Make a donation to Dry Grad to get your 2024 donation receipt.  Click the 
link:  SchoolCashOnline.com 
      -  Select Fund Destination: Alpha Secondary 
      -  Message to School Board: Alpha Dry Grad 2024 
Own a business or work for a company that would be interested in sponsoring our Dry 
Grad?  All sponsors will be mentioned on social media and newsletters and cash donations will 
receive a tax receipt for cash donations but we also welcome product/merchandise 
donations.  Please email drygrad.alpha@gmail.com. 
Have unused gift cards, sporting tickets or new merchandise collecting dust.  Dry Grad is 
looking of for items that can be used for fundraising or for student raffle give away items.  Big 
or small we welcome them all! 
 
PAC NEWS - School District Budget 2024/25 Meeting Dates 

Mon. April 15- DPAC Budget Consultation & General Meeting, Burnaby Central Secondary 7pm 
(For more info please contact PAC) 
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